
 

Field Day will be here before we know it! 

The PTA is providing all students of the Washington Township School District with a 
field day shirt! 

The PTA needs your help to ensure that all students receive their correct size.  
Please click the link for the google form to submit your child’s t-shirt size. 

https://forms.gle/1vNoETokHQrih2fHA 
One form per child.   

Deadline to submit the form is April 1st 

Any questions, please contact wtsdroomrep@gmail.com 


